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2018 Ends with a Bounty of BlessingsHappy New Year!

Christmas in the Village

Just over $300 
was donated in 
exchange for a 
selection or two 
from the dessert 
table that Helping 
Hands hosted at 
this year’s holiday 
celebration.  These 

funds help the Pantry to continue 
the work 
of offering 
l o c a l 
families in 
n e e d a 
little help 
in putting 

more food on their table.

Roseville Health Care
Resident Council Donation

Howard Parsons, Resident Council 
President, presents a check to 

Helping Hands of Roseville 
President Cheryl Britt and 

Donations Secretary Karen Larkin.
The generous gift is deeply 
appreciated by the Pantry.

Freezing for Food!

Sunny 97.7 WMOI’s 
18th Annual Community Food Drive 

is believed to have been a record 
breaker!  Helping Hands was blessed 

with 4470 pounds of food, half of 
what the event brought in, the other 

portion going to
 Jamison Center Food Pantry.

Once again, temps were downright 
chilly but the support of the 

community made the cold extremities 
worth it!

Thank you WMOI staff and all those 
who contributed through donations 

of time and funds.

Community Support

Helping Hands Pantry is honored 
to be thought of by these 
organizations during their 
Christmas sharing events.

Each image shows only a portion of 
the donation brought in by each 

group!  
It’s kind and thoughtful sharing like 

this that keeps Helping Hands’ doors 
open and food to offer hungry 

families.

Thank you one and all!

The American Legion Auxiliary

Jr. High Food Drive

St. Patrick Advent



Upcoming Events

Wednesday, January 9  
RiverBend Delivery.  8:15 a.m. 

Tuesday, January 15 
Midwest Food Bank Delivery 

10:45 a.m. 

2018-2019 Officers

President: Cheryl Britt 
Vice President: Grace McCreary 

Secretary:  Deb Johnston 
Treasurer:  Amy Corman 

Best Wishes for 2019!

Numbers for December

161 family visits took place 
in December. 

573 individuals were 
served,  

including 211 children. 
28 families visited twice in 

the month. 

Volunteers Needed

January and February shift 
calendars need to be filled.  If 

you are able to donate a day or 
two in each of the coming 
months, PLEASE contact 

Linda J. at 
309-426-2945 

or text to 309-255-1210 
with the dates you are able to be 

a Helping Hand.  
Thank you so much! 

Check website for open dates.

More Community Support

• Bill and Sandy Axline 
•  Jolece Sprout 

•. Swan Creek United 
Methodist Church 

• Living Light Tabernacle 
• Nazarene Church 

• Christian Church of Roseville 
• Doug and Tina McCullough 

• George Huston 
• Dale and Julie Regennitter 

• Village of Roseville 

Your generosity is 
Appreciated, more than words can say. 

Visit Our Website!

helpinghandsofroseville.com

•Open/Closed dates 
related to holidays and 

weather. 
• Volunteer Shift Calendar 

• What specialty items will 
be available during the next 

open day… 

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

Please note:  should Monmouth-Roseville school district close because of inclement weather,  
Helping Hands of Roseville will be closed as well.   

The closing will be listed with WMOI Radio, WQAD Channel 8, and on our website helpinghandsofroseville.org
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